TOWN OF STANFORD TOWN BOARD SPECIAL MEETING

PUBLIC HEARING

and

WORKSHOP

OCTOBER 12TH, 2021

The Town of Stanford Town Board convened for a Special Meeting in order to hold a Public Hearing on the 2022 Preliminary Budget on Tuesday, October 12th, 2021 at the Town Hall.  Wendy Burton called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm with the Pledge of Allegiance led by Jane Cottrell.
Roll call:  
Wendy Burton – present




Margaret Fallon – present




Mary Weinberger – absent




Paul Coughlin – absent




Frank Pepe – present
 
Supervisor Burton made a motion to close the Special Meeting and enter into a Public Hearing on the 2022 Preliminary Budget.  The motion was seconded by Frank Pepe with all present voting in favor.

With no comments forthcoming as there was only one person in attendance, Supervisor Burton made a motion to close the Public Hearing.  The motion was seconded by Margaret Fallon with all present voting in favor.

Councilman Frank Pepe made a motion that, due to the small turnout for this Budget Public Hearing, the Board would meet again for a second Public Hearing on the Budget Monday, October 25th, 2021 at 7 pm.  Motion carried with all present voting in favor. 


A motion was made by Wendy Burton, seconded by Margaret Fallon, to close the Public Hearing on the proposed cannabis laws from the October 4th, 2021 meeting.  Motion carried with all present voting in favor.  Supervisor Burton made a motion to hold another Public Hearing on these two proposed local laws on Monday, October 25th at 7 pm, seconded by Margaret Fallon.   Motion carried with all present voting in favor. 



A motion to adjourn the Special Meeting / Public Hearing at 7:10 pm was made by Wendy Burton, seconded by Margaret Fallon.  Motion carried with all present voting in favor.

The Town Board members present then went into a Workshop Meeting for the October 13th Town Board meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

____________________________
Ritamary Bell 
Town Clerk
